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21 January 2022 

Dear Families, 

Re: Royal Academy of Arts: Young Artists’ Summer Show 

The Royal Academy of Arts is holding a competition for any pupils with an interest in the arts. We thought this was 

a wonderful opportunity for the pupils in our school, so we have registered to the competition and would love for 

your child/ren to submit their artwork.  

Now in its fourth year, the Young Artists’ Summer Show is a free, open submission exhibition for students aged 5 - 

19 studying in the UK and British schools overseas. Artworks are judged by artists and arts professionals with 

selected artworks displayed online and on-site at the Royal Academy of Arts. 

Each student can submit up to three artworks of any type and there is no theme. When you enter, they’ll ask for 

images of your artwork plus some information about the piece such as title, size, and a little text about the artwork 

and why you made it. Your artwork will be seen by their panel of judges and the selected pieces will be shown in 

their online exhibition. Some of the artworks will also be shown at the Royal Academy of Arts.  

To submit artwork you will need to create a parent/guardian account (pupils must be 13 or over to submit work 

themselves) through the competition’s website: https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/ The submissions close 

Wednesday 30th March 2022. 

If you need anymore information about how to submit or the process, there is a very helpful frequently asked 

questions page: https://youngartists.royalacademy.org.uk/faqs  

Here are a couple of examples of winners from the previous years in the competition: 
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We look forward to seeing your submissions! 

Yours faithfully, 

The PKC team (Mr McMahon, Mr Dinham, Miss Hubbard and Miss Kearns). 

 


